

Waldridge Lane Chester-le-Street Co Durham DH2 3AD

0191 3887161

March 13th, 2024

YEAR 8 SUBJECT PARENTS' EVENING Wednesday 20th March 2024, 3.30pm-6.00pm

Dear Parent/Carer,

Just a reminder that we will be holding our Year 8 Parents' Evening on Wednesday 20th March from 3:30pm until 6pm.

The evening will be an important opportunity for you to discuss your child's academic progress in each subject. It is vitally important that parents/carers attend the evening, the evening will be a great opportunity to have conversations to ensure students progress to achieve their full potential.

Your child will be given an appointment sheet by **Wednesday 13th March**. Please encourage your child to obtain as many times as possible with subject teachers. However, if your child does not book an (or any) appointments, then please do not worry – the most important thing is that you come to the evening and speak to teachers. If you would like specific appointment times and your child has not obtained these, please contact us and we can organise suitable times for you.

We do encourage students to attend with their parents/carers. They do not need to wear their school uniform.

We are really looking forward to inviting you into school. If you have any queries in the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact us via the main school office.

Yours faithfully

Miss A Bratton **Head of Achievement Year 8**

Mr C Boyce Assistant Headteacher

